DISTRICT LETTERHEAD
Dear Vendor;

DISTRICT NAME is a member of the Kentucky Purchasing Cooperatives (KPC) which assists over 95% of Kentucky school districts in coordinating purchases.  So that we may continue to purchase your products and services, we ask that you register with KPC and respond to a bid to become an approved KPC Vendor.  

Contact KPC:

            By phone 800-737-0204

            By email KPCMemberServices@kybuy.org
We appreciate your prompt attention to this request and look forward to continuing our relationship with you.

SIGNED by Finance Officer 

